
Meeting of the Scientific Society of Students, 
Postgraduates and Young Scientists of Pedagogical 
Institute 
 
 

On October 5, 2017, a meeting of the Scientific Society of students, postgraduates and 

young scientists of Pedagogical Institute was held. At the meeting, a report of the head of the 

Society, Anna Pasichnyk, was heard.  

By secret voting and the majority of votes, Liudmyla Petrukhan-Shcherbakova, a lecturer 

of the Theory and History of Pedagogy Department, was elected as Head of the Scientific 

Society; Oksana Shchelihan, a 6
th

 year “Pedagogy of High School” speciality student, was 

elected as assistant head; a 4
th

 year “Primary Education” speciality student, Yanina Khizhinska 

as secretary. 

We congratulate our newly elected colleagues! May success not leave you! 

 


